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Attendance 
Whole School 

94.4% 
 

1st Place 
Miss Howard’s Class 

99.5% 
 

3rd Place 
Miss L Bennett &     
Mrs King’s Class 

98.9% 
 

A message from Miss Butterfield 
It has been an incredibly busy week as we step closer to the end of term. Children have been working hard, completing end of year assess-

ments which are supporting teacher judgements of attainment and progress. Attainment updates for your child will be sent home next 
week. Key Stage 2 performed a wonderful musical performance this week with Miss Raymond and Dr Wolfe to showcase some of what they 

have been doing over the year. Anyone who was able to attend, will surely agree that the performance was a delight. We are so pleased 
that Dr Wolfe will be joining us again next year! 

A huge congratulations to the all the Year 6 children who have worked tirelessly with their end of year performance of ‘Hero’s of Troy’. We 
all think it was a huge success! 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

Monday 15th July 

Grandparents Afternoon 

Tuesday 16th July 

10am Generation Rock Concert KS1 

2pm Generation Rock Concert KS2 

Wednesday 17th July 

Reception People Who Help Us Day 

11am Year 6 Leavers Mass 

3:30pm Year 6 BBQ and Rounders  

Thursday 18th July 

Year 6 Leavers Lunch 

Friday 19th July 

SCHOOL CLOSES - 1:30pm FINISH 

 

Monday 2nd September 

SCHOOL CLOSED - INSET DAY 

Tuesday 3rd September  

SCHOOL OPEN - START OF THE NEW ACADEMIC 

YEAR 

 

ATTENDANCE AND PUNCTUALITY 
The Governing Board have agreed that authorisation will NOT be given for ANY  holi-

days taken in term time.  Requests for authorised absence must be made using the 

absence request form at least 4 weeks in advance of the absence. Please refer to the 

Attendance Policy on the school website.  St Joseph’s has adopted the Winsford 

Education Partnership Policy.  Please ensure that your child is in school ready to learn 

by 8:45am each day. 

Lunch Menu  

Week 3 

Forest School 

 
Forest School 
will resume in 

September 
 
 

May the week 

ahead be a 

symphony of 

blessings, love 

and divine 

grace. 

    P    positivity 
    R    respect 
    I    independence 
    D    determination 
    E    enthusiasm 

 Sunday’s Gospel Mark 6 : 7  

“Jesus summoned the Twelve and 
began to send them out in pairs.”  

PTA Summer Fair 

A huge thank you to everyone who supported our 
Summer Fair this week. It was wonderful to see  

everyone having such a great time despite the  

miserable weather. Thank you to the PTA and staff 
for giving up their time to provide such a wonderful 
event whilst raising valuable funds for our school.  

A special thank you to Mr Ellam for being such a 
good sport! 

END OF THE ACADEMIC 
YEAR 

 
School will close at 

1:30pm on Friday 19th 
July. 


